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SEACOR Island Lines to Provide Shipping Services for 2019 Crossing For A Cure
– Sponsorship to Include Shipping of OC6s, Dory Boats, Supplies and More to Bimini –

LAKE WORTH, Fla., March 18, 2019 – SEACOR Island Lines (“SIL”), a wholly owned
subsidiary of SEACOR Holdings Inc. (NYSE:CKH), is the most recent company to demonstrate
its support of Piper’s Angels Foundation and the annual Crossing For A Cure endurance paddle
event. The Fort Lauderdale, Fla.-based company will serve as the event’s official shipping and
logistics partner to transport boards, boats, and race materials to the Hilton at Resorts World in
Bimini, Bahamas – the headquarters for the 2019 event.

“We are one of the main carriers for products and commodities to Bimini,” said SIL CEO
Michael LaFleur. “This event positively impacts the island – shops, hotels, restaurants and more
– while also benefiting Piper’s Angels and Crossing For A Cure. We are proud to provide our
support to such a worthy cause, and this is one that truly stands out as a great service to all
involved.”

SEACOR Island Lines features a highly-adaptable fleet of vessels with tailored services from
South Florida to various international destinations in the region. Based just outside Port
Everglades, the company is known for its ability to access unique or difficult locations, including
the Bahamas' shallow banks and beaches. SIL’s relationship with Piper’s Angels began last year,
when SIL helped transport a six-person outrigger canoe (OC6) and dory boat to Bimini. This
year, they will ship OC6s, dory boats, paddleboards, supplies and equipment to the starting point
of the event. After learning more about the cause last year, the company wanted to become more
involved and provide an even greater service this year.

“As a business, we have strong ties to Bimini and the businesses that operate in and around the
area,” said SIL Regional Business Development Director Matthew Grauer. “This is a very
worthy nonprofit organization and event. We’re excited to see this partnership come to fruition
and watch the event grow year over year.”

Piper’s Angels Foundation is a non-profit organization focused on ocean-based activities for
cystic fibrosis patients due to the proven health benefits of salt water. Its Crossing For A Cure
charity event is a 75-mile endurance paddle challenge from Bimini, Bahamas to Florida’s Lake
Worth Beach, which last year featured 100 paddlers and raised more than $280,000 for cystic
fibrosis patients and their families. This year’s event will take place on Saturday, June 15, with

– more –



Piper’s Angels striving for a $1 million fundraising goal between sponsorships and paddler
fundraising.

Additional information about the 2019 Crossing For A Cure, including sponsorships, donations
and volunteer details, can be found online at https://www.crossingforacure.com. Additional
information about SEACOR Island Lines can be found online at
https://www.seacorislandlines.com.

About Piper’s Angels Foundation
Piper’s Angels Foundation supports and improves the lives of families with cystic fibrosis by
raising awareness, offering life-expanding activities, providing urgent financial support, and
funding critical research. The organization aims to inspire action, make an impact and transform
the lives of those affected by this disease. Additional information can be found online, at
https://www.pipersangels.org.
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